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I am in favor of any housing support for those being released from incarceration.  We,
as a society want those having served their sentence to succeed as they reenter our 
communities. We need to offer supports to ensure their success.
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this proposed legislation. 
Respectfully
Milissa LaLonde
Bucksport


